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As the Supreme Court has already accepted the following three intellectual property cases for
review this term (as of submission of this article), the Court appears to be continuing the
heightened interest it has shown in the past few years in intellectual property matters. The
Amicus Brief Committee has already filed a brief in one of these matters, and it will continue to
monitor and propose amicus curiae submissions, where appropriate, to be made to the
Court(s).

 Click here to read the full article.
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